
ICKBURGH SCHOOL 

Headteacher's Message 

Dear all  

Even during such a strange and complicated time, we have 

been pleased to have so many bright spots as we continue 

through the autumn term. 

Our Children in Need event was our most successful yet, rais-

ing £479.13 for good causes. Thank you for all of your dona-

tions, with every pupil participating and having fun. 

Our pupils have been putting together their performance for 

the Shakespeare in Schools Festival, which we hope to be able 

to share with you soon. 

We have been able to join in with virtual ‘Roller Races’ making 

use of balance bikes and virtual technology to 

have fun and keep active. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support, 

Joe Sieber, Headteacher  
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Dates for the Diary 

 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

Friday 11th December, 

£1 donation for Save the 

Children 

 

Last day for pupils 

Friday 18th December 

 

Christmas Holidays 

Monday 21st December 

to Friday 1st January 

 

Return to school 

Monday 4th January 

 

 

 

Black History 

 

We have continued to celebrate and learn about 

Black History beyond Black History Month, with 

Black History Fridays. So far we have learned 

about Stormzy, Fanny Eaton, and Mo Farah. 

We were also proud to receive a personal        

message from Diane Abbott MP, the first black 

woman elected to Parliament and the longest-

serving black MP in the House of Commons. This 

video can be viewed on the Black History section 

of the school website. 

School Messages  

It’s great to see so many 

of our young people in 

their new school uniforms. 

This can be purchased at 

the link below: 

www.directschoolwear.co.

uk/home/  

If you need any help or 

guidance, please contact 

the office on 02088064638  


